
 
  

   

30th November 2023   

  

  

Buccaneers Price Increase   

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

  

We are writing to inform you that from January 2024 we will have to increase the price for the use of 

Buccaneers. We have held off increasing the price but we need to ensure that we are not operating at a loss 

in the face of rising costs for food, wages and utility bills. So, from January 2024 prices for Buccaneers will be 

increased by 50p per session to the following:  

  
Breakfast club: 7:30am – 8:45am £4:50 per child. Siblings £3.75  
  
Early evening: 3:15pm – 5:00pm £8:50 per child. Siblings £7:50  
  
Late evening: 3:15pm – 6:00pm £9:50 per child. Siblings £8:50  
  

We regret that this is a necessity and when comparing costs of sessions with other provisions around the 

town, we remain as one of the cheapest. Additionally, we have not had a price increase for nearly 6 years 

since January 2018.   

    

Kind Regards  

Mr A Mari           

Head teacher      

  

The Roebuck Academy, St Margarets, Stevenage, Hertfordshire, SG2 8RG  
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